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Inside this issue:  

The annual Hills of Wa-
terford Subdivision 
meeting is scheduled for 
Thursday, September 
19th, at 7:00pm.  It will 
take place at St. An-
�G�U�H�Z�·�V���&�K�X�U�F�K���D�W���W�K�H���W�R�S��
of the hill on Hatchery 
Road.  Basically, exit the 
front of the sub, turn 

left, and it is on the 
right hand side.  

Please arrive early to 
register.  Registration 
opens at 6:30pm.  We 
register in hopes of 
meeting a quorum so 
that anything we vote 
on will be official.  Light 

refreshments will be 
provided.  

Come hear about and 
discuss current events 
and issues in our subdi-
vision.  Be a part of 
change for the better.  
Take pride in your home 
and community.  

Annual Meeting  

August 26, 2019  

Street Repairs  

On Tuesday, August 
13th, HD Sealcoating 
and Paving Solutions, 
LLC went through the 
subdivision and filled in 
and sealed the larger 
cracks in our roads.  
This was done in an ef-
fort to extend the life of 

the roads.  As has been 
mentioned before, when 
the day comes that the 
roads need to be re-
placed, it will be a very 
expensive venture.  Alt-
hough money is being 
set aside for this rainy 
day, it will still likely 

cost homeowners out of 
pocket to do so.  The 
�%�R�D�U�G���L�V���G�R�L�Q�J���L�W�·�V���E�H�V�W��
to minimize this cost.  

Violations via Certified Mail  
As of late, there has 
been some discussion 
amongst co-owners 
about violations being 
received via Certified 
mail.  Although this 
method was not used in 
the past, the Board 
made the decision to go 
this route after several 
people stated they never 
received the warning 

letter sent them before 
receiving a fine.  Wheth-
�H�U���R�U���Q�R�W���W�K�H�\���G�L�G���G�L�G�Q�·�W��
matter.  We needed a 
system that would pro-
tect home-owners and 
the Board alike.  That 
system ended up being 
certified mail.  

The Board has voted to 
have the first warning 

letter also delivered this 
way.  It just allows the 
whole process to run 
more smoothly.  

Also, this was discussed 
at the last annual meet-
ing and all of the home -
owners that were in at-
tendance agreed to this 
policy.  


